
5/28/24 – State ECI Meeting – Bylaws Discussion 

1pm via Teams 

Attendance: Reginald McDade – President, Jon Murad – Vice President, Matt Ricke – 
Secretary/Treasurer, Linda Rouse – IowaWorks, Elizabeth Waigand – IowaWorks, Jeffrey Koncsol – 
IowaWorks, Rebecca Stonawski – IowaWorks 

 

- Becky talked about the need to update the ECI Bylaws. 
- An update is necessary because notes were not maintained and meetings were not held on 

a regular basis.  
- Current naming of local ECI chapters is no consistent with existing IowaWorks regions. 

Clarification is needed in order to clear up who is ultimately responsible for finances and 
the local ECI chapters. 

- This will help us avoid challenges to the organization. 
- Reginald will work to clean up the terminology. 
- Reginald will draft a letter to IWD Counsel that we have had a meeting to discuss these 

issues. 
- We will then be able to review by-laws. 

 

 

Submitted by: Matt Ricke 

 


